
May 31, 2017
Robert Parker
Source Water Program Coordinator

Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality

1200 N Street, Suite 400

Lincoln, Nebraska  68509



RE: approval for storm water junction box
Dear Mr. Parker,
I am writing you today to request using grant funds in excess of $5,000. The City of Lexington recently completed a renovation of Plum Creek Park, the main recreational lake in our community. We would request to use grant funds to install a storm water junction box with a waste collection screen. An engineer’s estimate places the project over the $5,000 limit, however we have not taken proposals from contractors. 
I have enclosed a sketch of the proposed box for your review.  If you have any questions regarding the project, or require additional information please contact me.
Sincerely,

Bill Brecks
City of Lexington
Enclosure
